June 28, 2024
Sarah Pearson-White
7774 Fawn Rd, Halfmoon Bay

Sargeant Bay Society
PO Box 1486
Sechelt, BC

VON 3A0

Dear Sargeant Bay Society,

My name is Sarah Pearson-White, and I just recently graduated from Chatelech Secondary on
June 26, 2024. | am writing to express my sincere gratitude for being selected as one of the recipients of
this year’s Sargeant By Society Bursary. Receiving this bursary has greatly impacted my schooling for

this upcoming year, and will help me to have an even brighter start to my future.

Moving forward, I will be attending the University of Victoria to pursue a Bachelor of Science in
Marine Biology. It’s a new journey I’m setting out on, and knowing that I have your help and support
with this bursary makes it all the more exciting. I’'m looking forward to being able to further my
education just as I have always wanted, in the field that I’ve been dreaming about since before I can
remember. I’ve always had such a passion for the ocean and marine life, and knowing I finally get to

pursue it in the near future makes me so incredibly thankful to have the opportunity.
I would like to thank you again for having the faith in me to select me to receive this award. [ am
incredibly honored, and will always remember your confidence and willingness to help me achieve my

goals.

Sincerely,

Sarah Pearson-White



